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Supporting Pennsylvanians with developmental disabilities and their families to achieve greater 
independence, choice, and opportunity in their lives. 

 
Release of Training on Residential Individual Support Plan (ISP) 
Staffing: It’s About the Person, Not the Numbers  
ODP Announcement 22-094 

AUDIENCE: 

Administrative Entities (AEs), Supports Coordination Organizations (SCOs), Providers of 

Residential Services in the Consolidated and Community Living Waivers  

PURPOSE: 

This Office of Developmental Programs (ODP) communication announces the release of 

the Residential ISP Staffing three-part webcast training located on MyODP at the 

following link:  https://www.myodp.org/course/view.php?id=2029.   

DISCUSSION: 

The Residential ISP Staffing trainings described in ODP Announcement 22-017, which 

were provided virtually or in-person training, have been completed.  To ensure ongoing 

training is available for new staff or for current staff who may benefit from a review of 

the content; a three-part training webcast is now available. The training covers the same 

content as the prior virtual or in-person sessions.  The training includes opportunities for 

participants to apply the concepts through examples and can be taken at a pace 

appropriate to the needs of the participant and their agency. Participants who complete 

all requirements will receive 4 hours of training credit. Certificates for past trainings on 

MyODP are still available in the course where you completed the requirements. 

If you have any questions, please reach out to your ODP Regional Office. 

https://www.myodp.org/course/view.php?id=2029

